
 

News release 

July 25, 2019 
 
Everett Public Schools wants to hear from you 
Superintendent Saltzman holding community listening events 

 
Everett, WA— Dr. Ian B. Saltzman has been at the helm of the 
Everett School District for one month, and is focusing on getting 
to know staff, teachers, board members and community leaders. 
He would also like to hear from the district’s families and 
community.  
 
There will be three community listening events in August, which 
will be opportunities for Dr. Saltzman to hear directly from the 
community on what they think is going well in the district, what 
things may be improved upon, and any advice they have for him 
as the district’s new superintendent.  
 

The events are open to the public and are as follows: 
 
Central Region August 12 Cascade High School   6 – 7:15 p.m. 
North Region  August 28 Community Resource Center  6 – 7:15 p.m. 
South Region  August 29 Jackson High School   6 – 7:15 p.m. 
 
If you have any questions, contact communications@everettsd.org. 
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Kathy Reeves, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
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